The parish provided this information to officials from the Harrisburg
Diocese and following a number of discussions with these officials, Bishop
Rhoades gave Saint Margaret Mary Parish permission to look at other
parcels of land in the area for a new church. The parish is currently working
with a commercial realty company to identify potential sites for the new
church. '

In July the Design Committee agreed on a schematic design for the new
church. On September 10® and 11% the schematic design will be displayed
in the School Cafeteria after all the weekend Masses. Please stop in the
cafeteria to review the design and write your comments on the cards which
will be available.

Thank you for your prayerful support as we continue to move forward in
faith.

In Christ Jesus,

Rev. Daniel F.X. Powell

Pastor



